
22/05/2017 

MS Mathuree Warawanitcha 
9 / 23 Howard AVE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2017/0106 - 894 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

I reside at 23 Howard Av Dee Why. My unit and balcony overlook the development as does all 
residents on the west facing side of our building. Noise from the site travels directly to my unit. 
There is nothing to stop the noise, We are right on top of the site and can even clearly hear 
people speaking on the site. We cannot use our balconies and have to keep our doors and 
windows shut during construction hours due to the excessive NOISE and DUST.

To allow Meriton to extend their working hours to 14 hours weekdays and 11 hours on 
Saturday is TOTALLY UNACCEPTABLE!!!

I am already considering civil action against the developer for illegally operating outside 
permissible hours on so many occasions that my mental heath has been significantly affected. 

I believe council is also responsible for this, for ALLOWING them to legally work beyond 
normal operating hours on far too many occasions, and for what I believe to be unjustified 
reasons. It is clear to me and most other surrounding residents that the extended work is to 
reduce costs by finishing the job quicker.

Granting a section 96 extension to working hours would be a MAJOR IMPACT on the LIVES 
and the HEALTH and well being of the surrounding residents. Surely council can put the health 
and rights of surrounding residents ahead or corporate greed.

Sent: 22/05/2017 4:26:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission


